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Vladimir Putin / Kremlin Press Service

President Vladimir Putin will hold his annual end-of-year press conference on Dec. 14, the
Kremlin announced on Tuesday.

The announcement follows reports last week that Putin could hold the marathon meeting
with journalists before his annual address to both chambers of parliament. 

The address to the Federal Assembly will be reportedly postponed until February 2018, a
month before presidential elections that Putin is expected to take part in and win. 

Original url:
https://www.themoscowtimes.com/2017/11/21/putins-annual-press-conference-set-for-dec-14-a59637

http://kremlin.ru/events/president/news/56131
https://www.rbc.ru/politics/13/11/2017/5a08ad699a794730fecae66f

